AZaaN International School

(Managed by Anwar Charitable Trust Reg. No. 28/2002)
Affiliated to CBSE Aff. No. 3630106 School No. 48172

CIRCULAR

No: 005/FR/2020-21 Date 26" November, 2020
Dear Parent,

Assalaamualaikum.

Hope you all are doing well.

It has been almost nine months since we have been facing the effects of the pandemic. Education is
one of the sectors that have been affected the most.

In the beginning of the current academic year, Azaan Group - as other schools - switched over to the
online mode of teaching complying with the guidelines from the Board.

Though it has certain limitations, this mode of teaching has been going on reasonably well for the
past eight months.

Besides complying with all the instructions from Governmental Authorities, the school has also taken
measures to cut down eXpenses and offer maximum possible concession in the fee,

But unfortunately, even after taking all these measures, fee remittances have been so less that we
are finding it very difficult to meet the reduced expenses and we will not be in a position to continue

the online teaching for those who default.
Hence you are earnestly requested to remit fee (If pending) by 30" November 2020.

May Allah SWT protect us all and help us to tide over the difficult times.
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